July 31, 2012

Scott Orbach, President EZGSA 4801 Hampden Lane, Suite 105 Bethesda, MD 20814

Dear Mr. Orbach,

I would like to compliment one of your employees, Magdalena Ilieva, for the excellent service that she provided to E-volve Technology Systems, Inc. in achieving the successful award of our GSA Schedule 70 contract.

Magdalena's professionalism, diligence, and negotiation skills along with her ability to communicate effectively with our team members and the contracting officer exceeded my expectations.

Her outstanding performance should be commended and we are looking forward to continuing to work with her as we pursue our MOBIS schedule.

Sincerely,

Deidre J. Boon

President & CEO